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Our sister and brother participated in the city singing contest "Yekaterinburg Springs" on March 15, 
singing a song in the Kazakh language. A representative of FFWPU was introduced as an honored guest. 

Also our representatives met “on the sidelines” with the jury, the main director of all city events, the 
deputy minister of culture and the leaders of the national diasporas, and the possibility of further joint 
projects was discussed. 


